

Dear Friend of St. John the Baptist,

St. John the Baptist Catholic Church and School (SJB) will be holding its annual community festival, The Baker Street Bash, May 16-18, 2025. In addition to the international food, carnival rides & games, and live entertainment, the Festival will also consist of two silent auctions of gifts and services generously donated by businesses like yours.

Your donated item or service will be attractively and prominently displayed to the tens of thousands of visitors expected in attendance, and is of course, tax deductible.

This year's proceeds will be put towards much needed infrastructure upgrades to our parish property. Making these campus improvements depends on the generosity of the members of our community. We ask that you please consider making a donation to our auction by filling out the form below. You may return it via email or mail to the address indicated. Be sure to mark on the form if the item will need to be picked up as we are happy to do so.

On behalf of St. John the Baptist Church and School, thank you in advance for your generous donation and continued support. Please feel free to contact Brenda Stitzlein at auction@sjbfestival.com if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely, Rev. Pascal Nguyen, O.Praem Brenda Stitzlein **Pastor Auction Chair DONATION FORM Item Description (Please include limitations or restrictions):** _____ Exp. Date:_____ Retail Value:____ ☐ Item needs to be picked up ☐ Donation enclosed ☐ Item will be dropped off or mailed Business name to be listed with item: Website and/or Social Media Info: ______) Email: Phone: (

Your donation is tax deductible under IRS 501(c)(3). Organization Tax-Exempt # 95-2111195